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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 8:26 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: FPL gets more money??!?!?

Please place in docket correspondence, consumers and their representatives in Docket No. 160021-EI 
 
Thank you. 
Joann 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gil [mailto:sim131@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 9:26 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: FPL gets more money??!?!? 
 
 
Commissioner, 
 
Spin this however you want. But just know that i am extremely saddened to see that you voted in favor of this pay raise 
for FPL.  
 
Didn't they get an $811 million dollar increase last year?  
 
I will surely be looking for your name at the polls. And will make sure that this decision that you made costs you a seat at 
the round table.  
 
As an honest family man trying to provide for his family. It's the decisions like these that commissioners like you make 
that make me feel ashamed to have "leaders" like you in office.  
 
Angry at you for not standing up for the people and instead align in yourself with big business.  
 
Gil Velasquez 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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